
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
SCSO Seeks Public's Help in Identifying Identifying Sanford Convenience Store Armed 
Robbers - 02/28/2012  
 

Seminole Co. Fla., (02/28/12)-The Seminole County Sheriff's Office is seeking the pub
lic’s help identifying two men who last night committed an armed robbery at the Sunoc
o Gas Station at 4001 Bedford Road in Sanford, Fla..   

 

The two subjects entered the gas station convenience store shortly after 9 p.m.  One 
of the subjects, a black male, opened fire and shot into the open store and at the di
rection of one of the store clerks.  The second subject, a white male, jumped over th
e counter and took approximately $300 from the cash register.  Both subjects wore ban
danas to cover their faces.   

 

Noone was injured during the incident.  Additional photos of the subjects have been p
osted on SCSO’s Facebook page at www.facebook.com/seminolesheriff.  Anyone with infor
mation on the identity of the suspects is asked to contact Investigator Chris Maioran
o at 407-665-6958. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


